



St John's Catholic Primary School

Newsletter: Monday 20th June 2016 Next Newsletter: Monday 27th June 2016

Drop off and Go in the morning!

This seems to be helping ease the traffic congestion so far. We will be continuing this 'start of the day' routine for the rest of the term.



Race for life – Monday 20th June

Today children have taken part in a 'Race For Life' event in the school playground; well done to all children for their great effort, particularly given the rain!



Friends of St. John's

Look out for letters coming round for the Summer Dance for Reception to Year 4 classes which will take place on Thursday 30th June.



Look out for a letter about the forthcoming Football Tournament taking place on Tuesday 28th June. A group of our Dads are organising a KS2 mixed team match. Sign-up sheets will be around; first come first served. Be sure to sign up!

Events

Tuesday 21st June

Year 6 trip to The Downe Scout Centre.

Tuesday 21st June

A welcome meeting at 2pm for our new Reception children that join us in September.

Wednesday 22nd June

Years 4 and 5 – Athletics in Southwark Park

Thursday 23rd June

School is closed for the Referendum

Thursday 23rd June

Year 5 sailing – please see class letter

Future Dates for your Diary
Tuesday 28th June – KS2 Football

Tournament

Thursday 30th June – Nursery 'full timers' trip to Surrey Docks Farm

Thursday 30th June – Junior Dance

Friday 1st July – Year 5 trip to the British Museum

Friday 1st July - SPLASH rehearsal at St. Saviours & St. Olaves

Friday 1st July - Year 3 trip to Frankie and Benny's

Tuesday 5th July – Sports Day for EYFS Tuesday 12th July – Year 6 Leavers' Mass Thursday 14th July – Sports Day for KS1 & 2

Wastebusters - Recycling!

The next collection will be on Tuesday 28th June. Please start to get together items and bags will be distributed this week. The following items can be collected:

The following items can be collected: clothing, shoes, hats, belts, handbags, ties and soft toys.

Bike shed

Please be aware that any item left in the bike shed is done so entirely at the owner's risk. Last week a scooter went missing, could parents please check that children have returned home with the correct scooter. Do not let your children take scooters from the bike shed that do not belong to them, to play with after school.





St John's Catholic Primary School

On Thursday 30th June we will be holding:



A Prince & Princesses theme

Dance – From 2pm until 3.15pm for Reception and Year 1. Tickets will cost £1.00, which goes towards the cost of refreshments.



A Hawaiian Theme Junior Dance-

From 4pm until 5:30pm, for Years 2, 3 & 4. Tickets will cost £3.00 which will go towards the cost of the disco and refreshments. Leis will be provided on the night.

Celebrating Success

We are very proud that each of our classes made a profit during the Enterprise Week.

The children contributed 20% of their profits towards a Science Show. Next week we have a themed week: 'Science and Learning Outside the Classroom and Geography Fieldwork

Week.' The Science Show will take place on Monday to kick start the week! We hope for some better Weather!

Each Class then decided what they were going to spend their profits on and came up with the following ideas:

Year 6 – Bowling at Hollywood Bowl

Year 5 - Games for Wet Play

Year 4 - Bowling at Hollywood Bowl

Year 3 - Summer Picnic

Year 2 – Pyjama Party

Year 1 – Ice-pop Picnic

Spiritual Life of the School

Section 48 Inspection

Thank you for all your support; your children were simply marvellous and made us all proud. Although the outcome of the inspection needs to remain confidential in the short term, we were delighted with the verbal feedback we were given. A written report will be available at the end of July for you to read.

Sacred Heart School, Liverpool



The staff and pupils had a great visit to our school; joining in with lessons and sharing ideas.





St John's Catholic Primary School